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Sad News 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is with great sadness that I write to inform you that yesterday one of our Y3 children, Michael 
James from the Elephant class died of a clot on the brain. He was in hospital when he sadly 
passed away. 
 
We have told the children in the class today and contacted their parents by phone to alert them. 
Michael’s sister Nicole is in the Giraffe class so the children in that class have also been told. I 
have also told the rest of Key Stage 2 this afternoon. 
 
 
Our heartfelt condolences, love and support go out to Michael’s family and should anyone need 
any support please contact us as we have access to trained bereavement counsellors. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
Headteacher 
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